
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 
Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 17 March 2022 

At the 10 February 2022 meeting of the Council and in 

response to a Leader’s question on delays to the safety 

improvements at the Davidson Main's roundabout, the 

Council Leader said: 

"I am happy to follow this up with officers and find out 

exactly where this is in the process and exactly why this has 

taken so long." 

Question (1) Can the Council Leader confirm what discussions he has

had with officers since 10 February regarding the Davidson

Mains roundabout?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) What explanation has he received as to why the promised

safety improvements have been delayed?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) What information he has received as to the current timetable

for getting the promised changes in place?

Answer (3) 


